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Davis, February 9, 1964

Dear Professor Stephens:

My name is Hugette Bach and I was a student in the algebra class that you
taught at Reed College during the summer of 1962. I am now in the process
of bringing my file at the Teacher Placement Office up to date and I would
consider it a great favor if you would consent to write a letter of recommenda-

tion for me.
My confidential papers are on file with the

Teacher Placement Bureau
W.C. at Davis
Davis, California

Having profited a great deal from your class both in the understanding
of mathematics and in the realization of what a teacher should be, I was asked
back at Reed last summer. I wrote my paper on Transfinite Numbers and received
my degree. Since I do not believe that this could have (been) possible if I
had not had your class that summer, I wish to send you my sincere thanks and
my deepest expression of gratitude.

I hope that many more students will be as lucky as I.

Very sincerely yours,

(signed) Hugette L. Bach

Hugette L. Bach
411 West 8th Street
Davis, California



